
                                                          
 

 

 
26th June 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 

 
 

There will be two performances for parents/carers for the Year 6 production of ‘Aladdin’. These will be: 
 

 Tuesday 16th July at 1:15 pm  - (please do not arrive before 1:00pm) 

 Wednesday 17th July at 4:00 pm -  (please do not arrive before 3:45pm) 

For the 4:00 pm performance, Year 6 children can remain in school so they can change into their costumes. Younger 
children will need to be collected at 3:00 as usual please. 
 
As all seats will be allocated, if you are bringing younger children to any of the performances you will need to get a 
ticket unless they are able to sit on your lap. 
 
Unfortunately, no flash photography or videoing will be permitted during the performance but there will be an 
opportunity to take photographs at the end. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss AM Middleton 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 6 Production ‘Aladdin’ - Ticket request 
 
Child’s name: …………………………………………………..………… 
 
I would like ……….. (number) of tickets for the production on Tuesday 16th July at 1:15 pm. 
I would like ……….. (number) of tickets for the production on Wednesday 17th July at 4:00 pm. 

My child *will be able/will not be able to perform on Wednesday 17th July at 4:00 pm 

Signed……………………………….……………….   Print name ………………………………………………     Date:………….…………. 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084   Fax: 01227 452510 

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
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